GREY - BRUCE W. I. AREA BOARD recommends the following additions to
the Area bi-laws to be considered at the Area Convention on Oct. 22, 2002

1. That nominations for provincial - president elect be presented by the
nominee’s home branch to the District and on to the Area for consideration.

2. That each District in the Area appoint a representative to the Area Board to
attend Board meetings (two per year) to form a closer communications link.




